
 

 

MAY 5, 2020                       for more information, phone (518) 643-6002 

BUDGET WORKSHOP #5 FOR PERU BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 
The Peru Central School Board of Education will hold a remote budget workshop meeting 
on Tuesday, May 12, 2020 at 6:00 PM.  The public may view the meeting live at 
https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/1e5d13df-59fe-410c-ae66-4d7f29e9790b. This 
meeting will also be recorded and available on the website.   
 
Also, please note that the regular monthly board meeting originally scheduled for 
Tuesday, May 12th has been postponed until Tuesday, May 19th.   
 
The full agendas for both will be available on the District’s website at perucsd.org. 
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